
 
Patient ID Card  
   Renewed since April 2020 

 
 

 New Patient ID Card 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 You can use the Patient ID Card at Fujita Health University 

Hospital, Bantane Hospital, Nanakuri Memorial Hospital, 
and Okazaki Medical Center. 

 

 You can continue using your old Patient ID Card as usual. 
 

 If you have this new Patient ID Card issued by other than     
      Fujita Health University Hospital, please come to a window  
      of Outpatient counter 31. 
 

 
 
 
 

Ⅳ
      
 

 

Front  
 

Back 

S44.11.11 S44.11.11 

Note: Storing transportation IC 
cards such as Manaca card with 
the new Patient ID Card on top of 
each other may cause 
electromagnetic interference 
between them, leading to 
malfunctions and errors. 
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